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Memo: PU/COE/117/2020         Date: 30-09-2020 

 

Notice 

This is to notify for the information of all concerned that no hard copies of Grade Cards, Pass 

Certificates etc. are issued from the office of the Controller of Examinations during the 

current COVID-19 impacted pandemic situation. 

Only Digital Copies are being issued to the students through our website 

www.presiuniv.ac.in, via download facility. Downloaded web documents thereof don’t 

require any signature.  

Notified under the direction of Competent Authority. 

  

  

                                                                                                        Controller of Examinations, 

Copy to: 

1. Vice Chancellor for her kind perusal  

2. Dean, Faculty of Natural and Mathematical Sciences 

3. Dean, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences 

4. Registrar 

5. All Heads of the Departments 

6. Finance Officer 

7. Dean of Students 

8. Secretary, Faculty Council of Humanities and Social Sciences 
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